Coster, C.H. November 18, 1898.

C.H.Coster to J.J.Hill.

Outlines ten points in a possible settle-
ment of the dispute between the Northern
Pacific Road and the Oregon Railway & Navi-
gation Co. over the Clearwater territory in
Idaho. Believes it is a certainty that the
No. Pacific Road will build in the Clearwater
country.
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